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On October 11, 2023, Laasya: Indian Dance Wing of Dance Society of Aryabhatta College 

participated in a spiritual session conducted by the Mind, Body and Soul Club, Atman of Shri 

Raam College of Commerce. The session was made enchanting by the presence of HG Mohan 

Rupa Prabhu, President of ISKCON Temple Delhi. With the guidance of our respected 

convener, Dr. Astha Ahuja, the member of Laasya – Preethika Praveen showcased her talent in 

the college. The event showcased a diverse range of talents from various colleges, and Laasya 

was honoured to represent Aryabhatta College in the cultural segment. She was accompanied 

by Anwesha Gogoi and Sanskriti Goswami, members of Laasya.  

Preethika Praveen, 2nd year BA (Hons) Business Economics student, presented a traditional 

Bharatanatyam dance, performing Pushpanjali that encapsulated the rich heritage and beauty 

of this art form. The performance was well-received by the audience and was met with 

appreciative applause. Laasya is grateful for the training and support received from our 

college’s Dance Society and faculty members, which enabled to perform with confidence and 

grace. 

Apart from the performance, we had the chance to interact with students from other colleges 

who share a passion for dance. This allowed us to gain insights into different dance styles, 

teaching methods, and the broader dance community. It was a valuable experience in terms of 

networking and learning from fellow performers. 

We would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to Atman and Shri Raam College of Commerce 

for hosting such an incredible session. It provided a platform for students to showcase their 

talents and foster cross-cultural exchanges. Additionally, we want to express our thanks to our 

college for the support and encouragement we have received in preparing for the event. Without 

your guidance and mentorship, we would not have been able to represent our college with 

confidence and pride. 



   


